
RETHINK YOUR VIEW OF INTELLIGENCE.
– Sir Ken Robinson

Hillel Day School presents a screening of 
Most Likely to Succeed
Tuesday, April 12, 2016, 7:00 p.m. at Hillel
32200 Middlebelt Road, Farmington Hills, MI  48334

This acclaimed documentary follows the highs and lows of students stuck in a high-stakes testing world and 
factory model of education, and the unbridled joy they experience when curriculums change to unlock passion 
and facilitate deep learning.

All parents and students in the community are invited to attend. A Q&A moderated by Steve Freedman, Head of 
School, will follow, to ignite a powerful discussion after the film.
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To reserve your ticket visit http://bit.ly/256FBLh


